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Presentation of the cataloguing grant winner’s cheque to Wendy Walker, County Archivist, West Sussex Record Office
(Courtesy West Sussex Record Office)

This issue of the Newsletter is the two hundredth that we have produced. Thanks to the quality of the BAC'’s
Archive (!) we are able to reproduce the very first issue which appeared in October 1958. It was certainly
another world back then, though it's fascinating to see that our friends at the British Records Association were
running a meeting on ‘Practical co-operation in the field of business archives’! That's still very much what we
try to encourage today.
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A letter from Acting Hon. Secretary of the Business Archives
Council of Scotland and Colquhoun Lecturer in Business History,
Peter Payne, to Professor Sydney Checkland regarding the
‘Proposed Constitution’ of the BACS (16 December 1959)
(Courtesy of the Archives and Special Collections at the
University of Glasgow)
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The Business Archives Council of Scotland has published the Scottish Business
and Industrial History journal, formerly known as Scottish Industrial History, since
1977

(Courtesy the Business Archives Council of Scotland)
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